TURKEY QUITAQUE ISD – BOARD OF TRUSTEES – REGULAR MEETING
[bookmark: _GoBack]February 13, 2024

Members of the Turkey-Quitaque ISD Board of Trustees met for a Regular Called Meeting on Monday, January 8, 2024 at 12:00 P.M.  Members present were Chris Tucker, Shad Schlueter, Jodi Cruse, Kirk Saul, JC Pigg and Danny House.    Others present were Superintendent Jackie Jenkins, Principal Brandon Smith and Donna Pigg.  Kendall Oliver was absent.

Motion was made by Shad Schlueter and seconded by JC Pigg to approve the items on the consent agenda.  The items on the consent agenda included the minutes of the January 8, 2024 Regular Meeting, monthly financial reports (Balance:  $2,849,037.81), and payment of bills.  The motion passed unanimously.

New Business:
John Stanaland presented an athletic update to the Board.  The update included information on excused and unexcused absences.  Coach Stanaland also dicussed the Valley School Extra-Curricular Training Rules.  No action was taken.

Kirk Saul made the motion and Danny House seconded to adopt NO policy at this time regarding chaplains.

Mrs. Jenkins and Mr. Smith gave the Board an update on the Valley School safety walkthrough conducted the Texas School Safety Center (TxSSC).  No action was taken.

Shad Schlueter made the motion to “Call to Election” for the TQISD Board of Trustees.  Kirk Saul seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

JC Pigg made the motion to renew Principal Brandon Smith’s contract to include a $1200 raise.  Kirk Saul seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

JC Pigg made the motion for TQISD to renew the USDA School Lunch Program for Valley School.  Shad Schlueter seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

Mrs. Jenkins informed the Board of the upcoming Cafeteria Audit.  No action was taken. 

The Board considered Athletic Director/Head Coach John Stanaland’s contract.  At 7:33 P.M. the Board went into Executive Session to discuss the renewal of Coach Stanaland’s 2024-25 Contract.  The Board exited the Executive Session at 8:49 P.M. Upon the return to Regular Session, the Board took no action on Coach Stanaland’s contract and will revisit Coach Stanaland’s contract at the March 2024 meeting.

Kirk Saul made the motion to adjourn.  Shad Schlueter seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

